M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
James Detwiler, Deputy Superintendent/CAO
DATE:
February 26, 2018
RE:
MOU for Conner HS with NKU
Attached is a copy of a MOU between Conner High School and Northern Kentucky University. This will allow offer dual credit opportunities for secondary school students who meet the requirements for admission into NKU’s School Based Scholars / Teacher Education Scholars (TES) Program starting in March of 2018. 

Students in the Teaching and Learning Career pathway will be allowed to take EDU 104 and EDU 305 at Conner High Schools and the kids can take 3 other classes online. Conner should have 10-15 take EDU 104 in the second 8 weeks of this semester. This will allow for more students to complete the pathway and be college and career ready
I recommend that this Memorandum of Understanding be approved by the Board of Education.

James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO

